
 

 

Dear students,  

We hope you are all safe and healthy at home with your family. You all have spent more 

than a month studying hard in your new class, even though it was online. Now you deserve 

some well earned holidays as do your teachers who have toiled hard to teach you under 

difficult circumstances. So we will begin our summer vacations from the 26th of May upto 

the 4th of July. Classes will resume from the 5th of July.  

Please ensure that your holiday homework is completed in a separate notebook. Do all the 

fun activities suggested by your teachers.  

Spend some time doing all the exercises taught by your coaches. Also, help your family, 

especially your parents in the household chores.  

We hope we will be able to welcome you back to school soon. All of us here at the school 

miss you very much indeed. Stay well. God bless you.  

 

Moushumi Ghoshal  

Vice Principal 


